

Dear Friends and Partners;

Still in the midst of COVID-19, the future has never felt so unpredictable. These are challenging times for us all, and I hope you're in good spirits and health!

Since our world as we know it turned upside down earlier this spring, your healthcare team of professionals at Cary Medical Center and Pines Health Services have been working together round the clock to sustain daily operations and provide services to our community, while working diligently to keep staff, patients and visitors safe.

We're so grateful to you, our supporters and community that have funded, volunteered, celebrated and advocated for the Jefferson Cary Foundation through the years. At a time when everything still feels uncertain, we find comfort and encouragement knowing that you care about our Foundation's philanthropic mission and our hospital's commitment to providing quality, compassionate, and state-of-the-art healthcare right here at home. And now, more than ever, our healthcare team needs us.

Because of the pandemic our major fundraising event was cancelled this year. Like most of the wonderful annual events that we all look forward to in The County, what would have been the 37th Annual Cary Classic Benefit Golf Tournament was cancelled, and our golfers weren't able to enjoy a day on our beautiful Caribou Country Club course. But, our mission of supporting hospital projects and growing our Endowment Fund hasn't wavered. That's why we're asking for your support and consideration; you can make a powerful difference, now more than ever, in helping to keep our hospital healthy through these trying financial times. Whether you've been a past supporter, or are considering making your first gift, we can't thank you enough. There is no amount too big or too small as every dollar truly does make a difference. Together, with the generosity of people like you, we'll continue to be strong for our community.

For online giving on the Cary Medical Center website please go to: https://www.carymedicalcenter.org/about-cary/jefferson-cary-foundation/giving/

If you would like to make your gift by check please make your check payable to The Jefferson Cary Foundation, and mail it to the Jefferson Cary Foundation, P.O. Box 89, Caribou, ME 04736

Thank you so much for your consideration and support.

All the best. Stay safe and well.

Tania Kelevelins

Tamra J. Kilcollins Executive Director